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To: Chair and Directors Report Number: ENV-BRD-099 

From: Solid Waste Committee  Date: July 14, 2022 

Subject: RFQ Award 28-2022 Share Sheds – Bessborough and Chetwynd Landfills and Dawson 
 Creek Transfer Station 
 

 

The following recommendation from the July 7, 2022 Solid Waste Committee meeting is being 
presented to the Regional Board for its consideration: 
 

RECOMMENDATION: [Corporate Weighted] 
That the Regional Board award Request for Quotation 28-2022 “Share Sheds – BBLF, CHLF, DCTS” to 
Celtic Construction at a cost of $101,940.08 (excluding GST) for the supply of 3 – 12’x24’ sheds which 
will be used as share sheds at the Bessborough (BBLF) and Chetwynd (CHLF) Landfills and the Dawson 
Creek Transfer Station (DCTS); further, that the Chair and Chief Administrative Officer be authorized to 
sign the agreement on behalf of the Peace River Regional District.       

 
BACKGROUND/RATIONALE: 
Recommendation #1  
Please click here to review the report on the July 7, 2022 Solid Waste Committee meeting agenda. 
 

ALTERNATIVE OPTIONS: 
1. That the Regional Board provide further direction. 

 

STRATEGIC PLAN RELEVANCE:  

☒ Not Applicable to Strategic Plan 

 
FINANCIAL CONSIDERATION(S): 
Financial considerations can be found in the link above. 
 

COMMUNICATIONS CONSIDERATION(S): 
None at this time. 
 

OTHER CONSIDERATION(S): 
None at this time. 
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